

July 29, 2024

Emmanuel Christian Center c/o Becca Hansen 7777 University Ave NE, Spring Lake Park, MN 55432

Dear Becca,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude to you and your congregation for your incredible service to our city during your recent service day. Your dedication and hard work in cleaning up our parks, removing litter and debris, and scraping and painting the Lakeside Lions Park gazebo have made a significant and positive impact on our community.

The efforts of your volunteers have not gone unnoticed. Thanks to your commitment, our parks are now cleaner, safer, and more enjoyable for everyone. The freshly painted gazebo at Lakeside Lions Park stands as a beautiful testament to your generosity and community spirit. It is through acts of kindness like yours that we build stronger, more connected neighborhoods.

Sincerely,

Kay Okey

Parks and Recreation Director

Spring Lake Park, MN